CUSD TITLE VI

INDIAN EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

CUSD PROFESSIONAL LEARNING CENTER

JANUARY 12, 2023 MEETING MINUTES

Members in attendance:	
James Galvan Natalie Deanda	
Jeremy Aliason Elena A.	
Rebecca Escamilla Jeff Mills	Attendance
Gabby Mills Anthony Utterback	
Robyn Snyder Kym McMills	
The meeting was called to order at 5:37 PM by Mr. Aliason and he welcomed everyone in	Call to Order
attendance. Introductions were made around the room.	Introductions
	Public Comments
Jeremy Aliason asked the committee to review and approve the meeting minutes from October 6,	Approval of Minutes
2022. The meeting minutes were approved, (Gabby Mills 1st motion to approve the meeting	
minutes, Natalie Deanda 2 nd the motion to approve the last PAC meeting minutes) and no revisions	
or corrections were made.	
The committee was given a copy of lasts years Title VI's Annual Parent Needs Assessment to review	New Business
for the upcoming assessment period 2/13/23-3/1/23. It was suggested to have paper copies at	14CW Dusiness
Family Night and to receive your raffle ticket for the prize drawings at Family Night you had to turn in	
a completed Needs Assessment. It was also suggested that the materials (free books, bag, etc.) that	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
we give away at Family Night is not given until you complete the evening evaluation.	
Family Night was discussed. We are still waiting to determine if we have the CVMB reserved for that	
evening or if we will be using a school site facility. The committee would like to have activities that	
are more "young student friendly". We would like to have Bobby Von Martin as the main presenter	
and to lead activities. Also suggested we have name tags color coded by area which will give families	
the opportunity to meet others in their same area or outside of their area.	
Current enrollment of students in the program is 522. We currently have 14 Instructional Assistants	
providing the additional instructional support in the classrooms to students whose parents have	
signed the permission slip to receive the support.	
The topic of curriculum that has the focus on Native Americans in the library's was brought up and	
the Title VI PAC committee was asked to provide our department with suggestions of books at the	
elementary level for now, and we can look into purchasing to ensure each site has available.	
We will continue to work on have student representatives at each meeting. We value the input from	
the students and their reflection and experience with the program.	Announcements
The committee will meet again in March 2023. We asked the committee to keep communicating	
with us regarding the Annual Family Night with guest speakers, performers, activities, cultural	
literature, etc. ideas so we can begin checking availability and securing them. Gabby Mills, brought	A dia
to our attention that we needed to elect a Tribal Representative which we tabled at last meeting	Adjournment
since we did not have a representative from a local tribe attend the meeting. The committee	
nominated Anthony Utterback to be the Tribal Representative for the PAC. The committee was	
asked to vote on appointing Mr. Utterback as the Tribal Representative. Natalie Deanda gave the 1st	
motion, James Galvan 2 nd the motion and all of the committee present approved. Mr. Utterback	
accepted the appointment to the position.	
Mr. Aliason thanked everyone for attending the meeting.	
Meeting was adjourned at 7:08 PM	

Respectfully Submitted,

Kym McMills Department of Supplemental Services Please review and report any corrections